
 
 
Chancellor, Vice Chancellor, distinguish guest, fellow graduates, university staff, 
family and friends. On behalf of the graduates receiving their awards today, we 
never thought this day would come! We prayed for its quick delivery, crossed 
days of our calendars, counted the hours, minutes, right to the second, now that 
its here, it feels bitter sweet. Bitter because I will be saying goodbye to great 
inspiring classmates, great professors, lecturers and tutors that has been great 
mentors and help shaped our lives.  
 
Most of our journey started about 15-18 months ago, by making a big decision to 
do our MBAs. We are all so diverse with different background and work 
experiences, but we all have succeeded and today we are all here because we 
have the common determination and drive to succeed. For this I would like all of 
us to raise our right hand and give ourselves a pat on the back. 
 
Today will be impossible if not for our families and friends. Our pillars of 
strength through this journey, you were the ones that has showered us with love 
and unconditional support.  The times you tell us, everything will be fine, I am 
sure your presentation went well, event though you have no idea what on. On 
behalf of my fellow graduates, I would like all of us to put our hands together for 
all them. Thank you for believing in us and allowing us to live this dream. 
 
Now if I may have ten super selfish seconds to say thank my parents there! 
Mummy and naina  I love you so much I am who I am because of your support! 
 
So I have come to the end of my speech!  
 
Fellow graduates, it’s now time to look forward. The MBA has been a dream, a 
dream we have all fulfilled and today we stand here awaken and inspired to 
dream bigger! I am excited to see how far we all be going. I wish us all the best 
and good luck. 
 
Thank you all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


